
VOLUNTEER
OPPORTUNITIESGENERAL- 

EVENTS:
Events are very important in being 
an active part of our community. 
The LCHS participates in many 
events annually and relies on 
volunteers to help plan and 
operate them. Everything from 
adopt-a-thons to bake sales and 
information booths to parades, we  
showcase either our animals or 
LCHS’s important work. Front line 
opportunities are terrific and help 
promote the positive work of the 
LCHS. Please email: 
events@lchs.ca for more 
information about this program. 
Those volunteers with a vehicle 
and driver’s licence are ideal.
 
GENERAL- 
ADMINISTRATIVE:

Behind the scenes at the shelter is 
a flurry of administrative activity. 
For those volunteers with 
administrative backgrounds, who 
wish to help away from the front 
lines, this could be the opportunity 
for you. Duties range from 
creating monthly reports to filing 
and typing to organizing. Please 
email: admin@lchs.ca for more 
information.

P:   905-682-0767
F:   905-682-8133
E:   frontdesk@lchs.ca
W: www.lchs.ca
      www.facebook.com/
      lincolncountyhumanesociety
T:   @LincolnCountyHS

      www.facebook.com/

LINCOLN COUNTY 
HUMANE SOCIETY
160 Fourth Avenue
St. Catharines, ON 
L2S 0B6

Hundreds of volunteers give 
thousands of hours annually to the 

animals at the Lincoln County 
Humane Society.

Volunteers are vital to our survival 
and on behalf of the animals, we 
truly appreciate all of their efforts!

VOLUNTEERS 
do make a

DIFFERENCE
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LINCOLN COUNTY HUMANE SOCIETY

we speak for those who cannot speak for themselves

VOLUNTEERS
do make a 

DIFFERENCE



The Lincoln County Humane 
Society thrives through the 
dedication of its volunteers, and 
along with our dedicated staff, 
they help care for thousands of 
animals at our shelter annually.
 
If you are looking for a rewarding 
volunteer opportunity please keep 
reading and find out how you can 
help your community, your local 
animal shelter and, of course, the 
animals!
 
We have many programs
 including:
          Cat Socializing
          Dog Socializing
          Pet Fostering
          Inside Volunteer
          General - Events
          Administrative
Our volunteer applications are 
available on line at www.lchs.ca.

WE need 
people like 

YOU!

CAT 
SOCIALIZING:

Volunteers commit to a set time 
weekly to interact with the cats 
and kittens. Volunteers play with, 
cuddle, pet and brush our felines, 
not only giving them time out of 
their cages but helping them to 
be better socialized. This makes 
our loving cats more adoptable, 
which helps them find their forever 
homes. Please email: csi@lchs.ca 
for more information or to attend 
our next orientation. We ask 
volunteers to be 12 years or older 
with a parent, or 17 years or older 
for this program.

DOG
SOCIALIZING:

Volunteers come in at a preset 
time weekly and spend a few 
hours with our adoption dogs. 
Volunteers can run, walk, play with 
and train the dogs, all in an effort 
to find them a forever home. The 
LCHS has 3 large pens to allow for 
exercising and interacting with our 
terrific adoption dogs. Please 
email: dogwalking@lchs.ca for 
more information or to attend our 
next orientation. We ask 
volunteers to be 21 years or older 
for this program.
 
 
 

PET
FOSTERING:

Fostering either cats or kittens is a 
primary focus of this program. 
Volunteers can foster felines rang-
ing from kittens that are hours old 
to senior cats. The shelter provides 
the supplies to be a foster 
volunteer. Volunteers provide the 
love and care needed to help the 
furry friends transition to their 
future. The LCHS also occasionally 
has dog fostering opportunities. 
Please email: foster@lchs.ca for 
more information or to attend our 
next orientation.

INSIDE
VOLUNTEER:

Inside volunteer positions are often 
filled by cooperative education 
students and those looking to 
complete community service 
hours. This opportunity mainly 
consists of keeping the shelter and 
animals clean.  With generally 
over 100 animals in the shelter at 
any given time, cleaning is a 
priority and the LCHS truly relies on 
dedicated volunteers to keep the 
shelter looking and the animals 
clean. Please email:  
volunteer@lchs.ca for more 
information. We ask volunteers to 
be 15 years or older for this 
program.
 


